
Hello, 
 
I am writing to express my support for the following motion, to be presented on May 11th 
City Council Meeting. 
 
Motion: That staff be directed to prioritize work to close traffic lanes during the COVID-19 
public health emergency to support social distancing by creating special separated active 
transportation routes in strategic locations with funding of up to $50,000 reallocated from 
capital project New Sidewalk Construction (RD0283).   
 
Please let me know, should you need any other information from me. 
 

Best regards, 
 

Frederique Arroyas 
 


